
D.A.V.PUBLIC SCHOOL,THANE(W) 2016-2017 

PRIMARY SECTION  

  

Date: 29.07.2016 

Ref: DAV/THANE/2016-2017/Cir 35  

Dear Parents,Greetings! 

This is to inform you that  to celebrate  Independence day , the Club Activity  (Std.I to VI) scheduled for  

August 16, 2016 is rescheduled to be conducted on  August 12, 2016.  

The students of the Primary Section  will observe a holiday on August 15 , 2016. 

 IMPORTANT: 

Saturday August 6, 2016  is working for students of Std. IV  to  VI .The timing is 7.30am to 11.30 am. 

Attendance is compulsory. 

With Regards, 

 

Simmi Juneja 

Head Mistress 


